
 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 

 AEP.com 
Legal Department 

 
 
March 1, 2017 
 
 
 
Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
 
 

Re: Notification that Construction is Complete and Facility is In Service  
Jug Street-Smith's Mill Project  
Case No. 14-2107-EL-BNR 
 

Dear Chairman Haque, 
 
In accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-6-11(B), AEP Ohio 
Transmission Company, Inc. submits this notice to inform you that construction of 
the project is complete and the facility was placed in service on July 17, 2015.     

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Erin C. Miller 
Erin C. Miller 
Contract Counsel 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
 
 
cc: Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff  

Erin C. Miller 
Contract Counsel – 
(614) 716-2942 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
ecmiller1@aep.com 
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